

Forest of Bere Bowmen

Minutes of the General Committee Meeting

Held at Forest of Bere Clubhouse: 19:00pm Wednesday 16th October 2024

Present

Kevin Cassidy (Chairman)
Megan Hird (Secretary)
Lee Scott (Treasurer)
Jonathan Barnbrook (Ordinary Member)
Brian Chandler (Equipment Officer)
Mike Botting (Records Officer)

Joseph Elliott (Ordinary Member)
Ashley Dorey (Coaching CO-ordinator)
Josie Chandler (Ordinary member)
Lindsey Williams (Welfare Officer)

Apologies

John Taylor (Tournament Officer)

Item	Notes	Action/When
Preamble		
Review of Minutes for Committee	<ol style="list-style-type: none">1. Still waiting on lease Kevin to Chase.2. Coaches have been emailed, awaiting positive response.3. Membership 70% retained - still ongoing.4. Bank accounts are still in the process of being sorted, but progress is being made.5. Card reader for indoors, and for future comps now up and running.6. Lindsey is DBS cleared and currently waiting for the Links for training courses7. Ashleys- indoors improvers, is helping members and is going well.8. Great turn out for indoors so far, keep the incentive going.9. Themed indoor shoots, to keep indoors interesting.10. Bere facts is out and next update will be in the next quarter11. Maintenance this weekend.12. Lighting is in club house and still to be sorted out in Gilbert.	241016-01:ALL

<p>Beginners course and Coaching</p>	<p>1.Waiting list of 25 people, pending to jan next year. Half of the enquiries have come back saying they hare happy to wait until January. 2.Introduction to coaching to be put into Bere facts.</p>	<p>241016-02:AD</p>
<p>Agree and Purchase of new bosses</p>	<p>1. The cost of £123 for each boss. There may also be a discount on this, minimum order of 5 and we need at least 5 new bosses so this works out well. 2. All committee are in agreement on the purchase of new bosses.</p>	<p>241016-03:JB</p>
<p>Resit of gents toilet</p>	<p>1. Add a roof and paving slabs to improve gents toilets as part of the ongoing maintenance of the club.</p>	<p>241016-04:JB</p>
<p>Signing of the Lease</p>	<p>1.It has been decided by the committee that John Taylor and Kevin Cassidy will sign the field lease on behalf of the club.</p>	<p>241016-05:KC + JT</p>
<p>Any other business:</p>		

Formerly Buying the Field	1.Kevin has started to look into the club buying the field.	241016-06:KC
Darts Risk	1.All in favour for 6 arrows to be shot on the morning of Darts but a maximum of 50m is to be shot from 10-12 on darts Saturday to ensure a fair compromise.	241016-07:ALL
Risk	1. Have a risk assessment of risk to help and mitigate how to minimise risk.	241016-08:LS
Fun indoors Shoots	1. More fun indoor shoots to be incorporated into indoor season to keep engagement up.	241016-09:MH
Structured improvers course	1.More structured improvers course for new beginners. 2. Maybe cut to a 1 hr session in the winter due to cold (depending on turn out) .	241016-01:BC
Meeting Closed at 20:40		
Next Committee Meeting to be held: 11th October 2024		